
 

 

[Stoddard, Minnie R. Allen] 
 
 

MRS. MINNIE R. STODDARD 

 
The funeral of Mrs. Minnie R. Stoddard of 533 North Perry street will be 

held tomorrow afternoon at the Walrath & Bushouer Funeral Home, 51 
Fremont street, at 2:30.  Rev. Clinton Moulton of the Universalist church of 

Dolgeville and Rev. A. P. Manwell of the First Congregational church will 
officiate and interment in the Fern Dale cemetery. 

Mrs. Stoddard, 67, widow of Delbert Stoddard, died suddenly Saturday 
morning at 10 at her home, 533 North Perry street.  She had been in failing 

health for the past four years.  She was born in Ballston and had lived in this 
city for 55 years. 

About one year and a half ago she moved to Johnstown.  She was a 

member of the old Universalist church of that church [sic] when it was in 
existence (in?) Gloversville, also the Ladies’ Aid society.  The survivors are 

one son, William B. White of Gloversville; two brothers, Frank W. Allen of 
Norfolk, Va., Wallace B. Allen of Johnstown and several nieces and nephews. 
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